
Attention:   Linda Bruce 
RE:  Federal Register Notice No. 73 FR9847 
 
Dear Ms. Bruce, 
 
This letter is to notify you of concerns about the Centennial Airport Noise Study from 
Valley Club Acres HOA located at the Northwest corner of Parker and Arapahoe Roads. 
 
 After review of the Centennial Airport’s Part 150 Noise Exposure and Land Use 
Compatibility Program three issues are of concern for our neighborhood.  They are: 

• Recommendation 3:  Implement 010 degree departure heading for jet aircraft at 
night 

• Recommendation 4:  Test 24-hour flight tracks between 350 and 010 degree 
headings 

• Recommendation 5:  Elimination of runway use 
 
It appears these will potentially increase aircraft noise over our neighborhood which has 
been in existence for over 40 years.  Any new residential neighborhood has been alerted 
they are buying a home in the “Centennial Airport Influence Area”. 
 
We support all other efforts on behalf of the Noise Exposure and Land Use Compatibility 
Program and appreciate your time and consideration of the concerns on behalf of our 
neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Kromka 
Secretary/treasurer 
Valley Club Acres Home Owners Association 
6495 S Helena St 
Centennial,  Co 80016 
303-680-2057 
spkdvm@aol.com 
 


